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50 Years of the Montfortian Presence in Nicaragua 

 

CHONTALES Nicaragua - On 5th October 2024, the Company of Mary, a Montfortian missionary 

community in Nicaragua of the American Vice Province, commemorated the 50 years of its presence 

in this beautiful country, with profound gratitude to GOD ALONE. 

The event took place in the Santiago Apóstol parish, Santo Tomás, Chontales with the solemn 

Eucharist presided over by Monsignor Marcial Humberto GUZMÁN SABALLOS, bishop of the 

diocese accompanied by the clergy, the religious communities of the same diocese and all the people 

of God. Then, recognition was given to some people who have been part of the Montfortian family 

through their service and closeness during these years. The party was held sharing lunch with all the 

guests. 

The Montfortian community contemplates with wonder at the work of the Founder that has been 

carried out in these 50 years, truly the spirit of Montfort has guided this small flock of free men in 



total abandonment to divine providence, on the path of the Gospel of Jesus Christ, Eternal and 

Incarnate Wisdom, always fostering the tenderness of our Mother, the Blessed Virgin. 

Totus Tuus! 

 

Fr. Philip Pramod SMM 

 


